
School Website Navigation Changes 

Announcement 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about some upcoming 

changes to our school website navigation to enhance your online experience. 

Starting from [insert date], you will notice a new layout and structure aimed at making it easier 

to access important information about our school programs, events, and resources. Key changes 

include: 

• A more intuitive main menu for quicker access to frequently sought information. 

• Updated sections for academics, parent resources, and student support. 

• Improved search functionality to help you find what you need faster. 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we work to improve our website. If you have 

any questions or feedback, please feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for being a valued part of our school community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


